
Three things for 8th Grade Parents:

1) Mrs. Settlemeyer (HS Counselor) met with all of the 8th graders on Monday and explained
the credits they needed to graduate.  It was a general overview and each student received the
powerpoint that she worked off of in their email.  If you would like to see it, please ask your
student or email Mrs. Settlemeyer (beth.settlemeyer@usd210.org) or Mrs. Moore
(andreia.moore@usd210.org) Mrs. Settlemeyer also explained that Driver's Ed sign-ups would
be after spring break on a first come, first serve basis, with a max of 42 students in the class
and a cost of $150.

2) There was a class and club fair this week for 8th grade students to see what the highschool
has to offer.  They walked around the highschool gym and met with different elective teachers
and club sponsors.  They did have a paper to take notes on and write down what was of interest
to them.  This paper was NOT to officially pick anything, just to write down what they were
interested in so it could jog their memory whenever it was time to pick their schedule.  Sometime
after spring break, Mrs. Settlemeyer will send out a Google Form to all of the incoming freshmen
that they fill out and actually pick electives.  You will be able to complete this with your child.
The paper they did is just for their reference for the google form and to keep them focused on
the task of learning more about highschool, but not to actually pick anything yet.  :)

3) Please check the SCCC letter for the field trip on Tuesday, March 22nd. https://5il.co/16ozn
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